
Town	of	Hoosick	
Public	Hearing	

2017	Buskirk	Fire	Protection	Budget	
Thursday,	October	20,	2016			6:30	pm	

	
	
	
Pledge	to	Flag	
	
Board	Members	in	Attendance:		Deputy	Supervisor	Jeff	Wysocki,	Jen	Hyde,		Eric	Sheffer,	and	Dave	
Sutton	
	
	
Public	Hearing:		2017	Buskirk	Fire	Protection	Budget	
	
Public	Hearing	Notice	Published	in	The	Eastwick	Press	Newspaper	on	October	14,	2016	
	
The	Buskirk	Fire	Dept.	has	requested	a	3	year	contract	as	follows;	
2017	 $39,194.00	
2018	 $40,369.00	
2019	 $41,580.00	
	
People	To	Be	Heard	
	
None	
	
Adjournment		
Sheffer	made	the	motion	to	adjourn	the	Public	Hearing	,		Hyde	seconded.	All	ayes	carried.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Ginny	Blinstrub,	Deputy	Town	Clerk		


